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I  attended the Fall Committee meeting October 15, in La Fox. The area web administrator gave a 

presentation of the NIA 20 website. It is mobile friendly and easier to navigate. Have a look for yourself 

at www.aa-nia.org. 

The 2017 calendar was discussed with districts offering their support for hosting NIA committee 

meetings and assemblies for the coming year. District 11 is hosting the December winter assembly. 

Dan presented the proposed new NIA special needs database. 

The Big Book Conference was October 29th. I was happy to see some of you there. District 11 provided 

the panel covering the 4th and 5th steps. I would like to thank Sid, Richie for presenting on the panel. 

Additionally, Michele from District 42 stood in for another district 11 member who was unable to  make 

it at the last minute. The speakers were incredible.   

Coming up this month is the NAATW conference that I will be attending, and filling everyone in on what 

we cover in that conference. 

Thank you for your service,  

Respectfully submitted,  

Laura M  

District Committee Member  

 


